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Good afternoon,
 
I downloaded the staff’s feedback of the reviewer(s) on the unacceptable RAIs related to
the revalidation recommendation of the Model No. GP-01 into the NRC’s Drop Box (Rick,
please ask Orano to review the documents, mark any proprietary information, and return
any documents with proprietary information mark ups to me; I have to add this information
to the docket). In terms of the materials evaluation, RAI responses for RAI-M-1, RAI-M-2,
RAI-M-3, RAI-M-4, RAI-M-5, RAI-M-7, RAI-M-9, and RAI-M-10 are all acceptable. RAI
responses for RAI-M-6 and RAI-M-8 (both shown in blue italics print) are not acceptable.
Therefore, the staff is providing detailed feedback (also in blue italics print) on the
information still needed to resolve RAI-M-6 and RAI-M-8. The document with the feedback
related to the structural evaluation explains in detail the information requested by the staff.
 
Please contact me if you have questions about this email.
 
Thanks,

Norma Garcia Santos
Project Manager
Storage and Transportation Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Management
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
  and Safeguards
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